
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - 
Date: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 12:58:51 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, August 6, 2021 6:00 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-08-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0011

-- Name --
Susan Speck

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
According to 2019 info on OEBs website, CNP has the highest "cost per customer " rate compared to others in
Regional Niagara. How is this explained?
A rate increase is not acceptable at this time. Economic recovery is only beginning for hard hit industries like
tourism, of which Fort Erie and Podt Colborne rely.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



